
Marazion Surgery 
Patient Participation Group 
 

 

Who are we? 
We are a group of patients who work together with staff, so that we can 

improve our GP practice for everyone. 

 

What do we do? 
• Provide feedback about practice services 

• Make suggestions on how patients’ experiences can be improved 

• Promote health and wellbeing information to patients 

 

How can you contribute? 
• Join our meetings 

• Sign-up to our online patients’ group 

• Share your suggestions and ideas with us 
 

 

 

If you are interested in joining our PPG or would like 

more information about the group and what we do, we 
will be holding an informal get-together on  

25th January at 6.00pm 
at the surgery, to chat over refreshments, and   

would welcome you to join us. 
 

Alternatively, if you are unable to attend on 25th January,  

please email us at enquiries.marazionsurgery@nhs.net 

mailto:enquiries.marazionsurgery@nhs.net

